Extract from News Item on BADMINTON England Website – dated 7th September

Congratulations to volunteers

BADMINTON England is very proud to announce that 8 people have been nominated for Year of the Volunteer 2005 Awards. These awards have been designed to mark this year's celebration of volunteering and recipients will receive a Medal commission by the Royal Mint. Those that are successful on a regional basis will be put forward to attend the National Awards on 22nd January 2006 at the Theatre Royal, London. 
Award for Inspiration
‘Volunteers who have inspired others, perhaps overcoming personal obstacles to become role models in their communities, perhaps organizing one-off but hugely inspiring volunteering activities.’

Dave Knights (Yorkshire)
Dave is a very committed and inspirational badminton volunteer, being one of the pioneering clubs working to Silver Club. His work is now used as good practice examples and has been asked whether he would act as a mentor for other clubs working towards Silver. Dave is a very keen and willing volunteer, often piloting and test driving new ideas and projects. We have nominated Dave to thank him for all the enthusiasm and hard work he puts into badminton in the Tees Valley area!

CONGRATULATIONS

